
 

 

A le�er to our exhibitors and families  

 

Recently, the Florida Junior Swine Circuit board of directors sent out a ques�onnaire to the members which is 

being used for planning of the 2025 FJSC Summer Series.  Your voice has been heard and we intend on using 

the feedback from our most recent survey to make decisions for the following season.    

 

We have a�ached the summaries for each ques�on showing the percentages based on the answers received.  

That being said we offer the following. 

 

Ques�on #3 amount of FJSC points series shows.  

Based on the equal split between the current format and answers indica�ng less shows equal to 52.4% with 

the request for more shows being at 47.6% the series is at a point where as we have the op�on to keep the 

same number of shows or increase the number of shows.  That being said if a member is interested in hos�ng 

a summer series show please feel free to reach out to a senior board member and we can assist you with 

ge0ng setup.  

 

Ques�on #4 Saturday shows or Saturday/Sunday two day weekends.   

Based on the equal split between Saturday only shows at 47.6% and Saturday/Sunday shows at 52.4% the 

senior board has determined the membership is equally split between both op�ons.  As such the senior board 

intends to provide Saturday only shows and some Saturday/Sunday shows for the 2025 Summer Series.  

 

Ques�on #5 End of season awards  

Based on the responses from the membership with 60% respondence reques�ng alterna�ve prizes or a 

combina�on of prizes for the summer series awards banquets the senior board will take this informa�on under 

advisement in making decisions for the 2025 summer series awards.   

 

We thank you for your �me and considera�on  

 



 

2024 Summer Series Survey Responses 
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Ques�on #5 

 

Responses  

 



 

 

 

Ques�on #6 

 

 

 


